
UTA Retirees Club 

Meeting Minutes 

December 13, 2016 

  

Next meeting:     January 10, 2017, 10am-noon, Room 106 Maverick Stadium 

1. Announcements 

President Rita Thompson announced that the parking garage at College Park has free parking. She asked 

Frank Gault to introduce our program. Frank introduced the members of the quartet Chants Encounters: 

Elizabeth Morrow, soprano; Jing Ling-Tam, alto; Andrew Leverenz, tenor and George Chave, bass. The 

group members are all UTA employees or retirees and have performed for us in December for the last 

several years. 

2. Program 

This “Winter Concert Presentation” consisted of 11 songs: Blackbird; Dindirin, Dindirin; Falling Slowly; 

Rest Sweet Nymphs; Breton Carol; Baby It’s Cold Outside; La, la, la je ne l’ose dire; Il bianco e dolce cigno; 

Is There a Love Song?; Anything You Can Do; I Sing, You Sing.  

The selection “Is There a Love Song?” was written by quartet member George Chave. George Chave was 

also responsible for many of the song arrangements. Rita Thompson thanked the group for their 

performance and reminded everyone of the January meeting. 

 

Submitted by Rosanne Minyard, secretary 

 


